1.

Summary of the 119th Council Plenary Session held on 19 October 2021

The ensuing items were considered and approved by Council:

Memberships

The proposed appointment of the Elected Staff Member to Council for a term of three
years, with effect from 1 November 2021.

The proposed appointment of the Elected Student Member to Council for a term of
one year, with effect from 1 November 2021.

The proposed appointment of one of the Senate representatives to the Court for a term
of three years, with effect from 19 October 2021.

Finance

The draft audited financial statements for the year end 30 June 2021, the transfers of
funds, the UGC annual return and letter of representation.



